
Welcome Back Worship Service and Picnic 

Join us Sunday, September 12 at Saratoga State Park at the “Polaris Pavilion” 

Starts at 10:00am  

Worship is at 10:30am followed by lunch and many games for adults and children. 

(Hotdogs, Hamburgers, drinks will be provided by the church.  We ask you bring a dish to pass) 

Directions: enter park from either Rt. 9 or Rt. 50.  Go to Peerless pool.  Park in the pool parking 

lot.  Polaris is located by the pool. There is a playground and bathrooms. 

There is a $10 entrance fee to the park.  If this is a hardship for you, please speak to Fr Roy and 

you will be reimbursed.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Fr. Roy, along with the Sunday School Leadership Team, have decided to start our 2021 - 

2022 Sunday School Program using a virtual format. We will review and perhaps adjust this 

format in January 2022. We miss meeting with our Sunday School children in-person, and 

hope to do so as soon as possible. You can find more information about courses and 

registering your child below.  

 

Pk- Grade 4 Our youngest students will be following a format similar to last year. 

Classroom leaders will be sending home materials and providing guidance to parents on how 

to best complete those materials. We also hope to meet with these students virtually, at 

least once per month. Anne Sweet will be leading the Pk-K class, Donna Lanning the 1-2 

class, and Katie Skanes the 3-4 class.  

 

Grades 5 - 8 Our middle school students will be meeting virtually, at 9am on Sundays. 

This class is led by several parent volunteers: Rachel Nortsworthy, Corey Ott, Anne 

Sweet, Donna Lanning, and Katie Skanes. We will be following our lectionary readings, 

leading a discussion about those readings, and sometimes completing a short activity with 

the students.  

 



Grades 9 - 12 Our high school students continue to meet virtually with their leader, Don 

Rohr. Don has been leading the high school students through different Bible studies and 

programs.  

 

As always, volunteers are welcomed and needed! If you are interested in helping with any 

of these programs, please let Fr. Roy or Katie Skanes know. You can join any of these 

Sunday School Programs by clicking the link below, emailing Katie Skanes at 

mkcb.skanes@gmail.com, or calling the church office at (518) 885-1031. We look forward 

to continuing our Christian Education studies with our Christ Church families. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAcEskMgwPwAskb-Lt7_NLu68i-

UHSxR2AgROaqyG5kTyWCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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